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  Ship It Britta Lundin,2018-05-01 CLAIRE is a
sixteen-year-old fangirl obsessed with the show
Demon Heart. FOREST is an actor on Demon Heart who
dreams of bigger roles. When the two meet at a
local Comic-Con panel, it's a dream come true for
Claire. Until the Q&A, that is, when Forest laughs
off Claire's assertion that his character is gay.
Claire is devastated. After all, every last word
of her super-popular fanfic revolves around the
romance between Forest's character and his male
frenemy. She can't believe her hero turned out to
be a closed-minded jerk. Forest is mostly confused
that anyone would think his character is gay.
Because he's not. Definitely not. Unfortunately
for Demon Heart, when the video of the disastrous
Q&A goes viral, the producers have a PR nightmare
on their hands. In order to help bolster their
image within the LGBTQ+ community—as well as with
their fans—they hire Claire to join the cast for
the rest of their publicity tour. What ensues is a
series of colorful Comic-Con clashes between the
fans and the show that lead Forest to question his
assumptions about sexuality and help Claire come
out of her shell. But how far will Claire go to
make her ship canon? To what lengths will Forest
go to stop her and protect his career? And will
Claire ever get the guts to make a move on Tess,
the very cute, extremely cool fanartist she keeps
running into? Ship It is a funny, tender, and
honest look at all the feels that come with being
a fan.
  SwiftUI for Masterminds 3rd Edition 2022 J.D
Gauchat, Learn how to create apps for iOS 16 and
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macOS Ventura with Swift 5.7 and the SwiftUI
framework. SwiftUI for Masterminds is a complete
course on how to create professional applications
for iPhones, iPads and Mac computers. After
reading this book, you will know how to program in
Swift, how to design user interfaces, and how to
combine traditional frameworks with the advanced
features provided by SwiftUI to build modern
applications. In this book, we teach you how to
build insanely great apps from scratch. We explore
basic and complex concepts; from computer
programming and the Swift programming language to
database storage, data sharing, and everything you
need to know to develop applications for Apple
devices. The information is supported by practical
examples that gradually introduce the technologies
involved and make them accessible to everyone.
SwiftUI for Masterminds was designed to prepare
you for the future and was written for the genius
in you, for Masterminds. Introduction to Swift 5.7
Swift Paradigm Swift Concurrency Declarative User
Interfaces SwiftUI Framework Multiplatform
Applications Navigation Stacks Navigation Split
Views Custom Layouts Scroll Views Lists and Grids
Tables Maps Forms Graphics and Animations Charts
Files Archiving Documents Core Data iCloud
CloudKit Camera and Photos Picker Video View Web
View Gesture Recognizers Drag & Drop Notifications
UIKit in SwiftUI ...and more! iOS and Mac
development with iOS 16, Xcode 14, Swift 5.7 and
SwiftUI
  iOS 10 App Development Essentials Neil
Smyth,2016-10-28
  The Ultimate iOS 10, Xcode 8 Developer Book.
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Build 30 apps John Bura,Razvan Nesiu,Alexandra
Kropova,Mammoth Interactive,Nimish
Narang,2017-01-26 Have you always wanted to create
your own iOS application? In this book, you will
learn how to build an app from scratch using
Xcode. We use real-life, practical examples that
you will be able to use when developing your own
apps. Your first app will be up-and-running in no
time! This is the largest iOS and Swift book ever
released! Buy it today!
  IOS Apps for Masterminds 4th Edition J.
Gauchat,2018-08-20 Learn how to create apps for
iOS 12 before anyone else. This is the first book
to teach you how to work with Swift 4.2, Xcode 10,
iOS 12 and the new APIs introduced by Apple. iOS
Apps for Masterminds leads the reader step by step
to master the complex subjects required to create
applications for iPhones and iPads. After reading
this book, you will know how to program in Swift,
how to design user interfaces, and how to work
with the most powerful frameworks available for
the construction of modern applications. This book
is a complete course that will teach you how to
build insanely great applications from scratch.
Every chapter explores both basic and complicated
concepts of computer programming, the Swift
language, and app development. The information is
supported by functional examples that guide
beginners and experts through the most fundamental
frameworks included in the iOS SDK. The examples
are distributed throughout the book in a specific
order to gradually introduce complex topics and
make them accessible to everyone. The goal of iOS
Apps for Masterminds is to make you familiar with
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the most advanced technologies for app
development. It was designed to prepare you for
the future and was written for the genius inside
you, for Masterminds. This book includes:
Introduction to Swift 4.2 Swift Paradigm
Foundation Framework UIKit Framework Auto Layout
Size Classes Navigation Controllers Scroll Views
Stack Views Table Views Collection Views Split
View Controller Alert Views Notifications Files
Archiving Core Data iCloud CloudKit Core Graphics
and Quartz 2D Core Animation AVFoundation Camera
and Photos Library Web Kit Views Gesture
Recognizers Timers Operation Queues Error Handling
Image and Video Internationalization ...and more!
iOS app development with iOS 12, Xcode 10 and
Swift 4.2 App development, Swift programming,
Create apps, Create app, iPhone apps, Build app,
Swift language, develop application, Objective-C,
Apple development, iOS development, iOS Apps,
Program apps.
  Ios Apps for Masterminds J. D.
Gauchat,2016-03-10 iOS Apps for Masterminds leads
the reader step by step to gain essential
knowledge and to master complex subjects necessary
to create applications for Apple devices. After
reading this book, you will know how to program in
Swift, how to design user interfaces, and how to
work with the most powerful frameworks available
for the construction of modern applications. This
book is not an introduction, but instead a
complete course that will teach you how to build
insanely great applications from scratch. Every
chapter explores both basic and complicated
concepts of computer programming, the Swift
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language, and app development. The information is
supported by fully functional examples to guide
beginners and experts through every single
framework included in the iOS SDK. The examples
are distributed throughout the book in a specific
order to gradually introduce complex topics and
make them accessible to everyone. The goal of iOS
Apps for Masterminds is to make you familiar with
the most advanced technologies for app
development. It was designed to prepare you for
the future, and was written for the genius inside
you, for Masterminds. Introduction to Swift Swift
Paradigm Foundation Framework UIKit Framework Auto
Layout Size Classes Navigation Controllers Scroll
Views Table Views Collection Views Split View
Controller Alert Views Notifications Files
Archiving Core Data iCloud Core Graphics and
Quartz 2D Core Animation AVFoundation Camera and
Photos Library Web Views Contacts Sensors MapKit
Gesture Recognizers Timers Operation Queues Error
Handling Image and Video Internationalization and
more!
  Best iPhone Apps Biersdorfer
Biersdorfer,2010-09-29 With over 250,000 apps to
choose from in Apple's App Store, you can make
your iPhone or iPod Touch do just about anything
you can imagine -- and almost certainly a few
things you would never think of. While it's not
hard to find apps, it is frustratingly difficult
to find the the best ones. That's where this new
edition of Best iPhone Apps comes in. New York
Times technology columnist J.D. Biersdorfer has
stress-tested hundreds of the App Store's mini-
programs and hand-picked more than 200 standouts
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to help you get work done, play games, stay
connected with friends, explore a new city, get in
shape, and more. With your device, you can use
your time more efficiently with genius
productivity apps, or fritter it away with
deliriously fun games. Play the part of a local
with brilliant travel apps, or stick close to home
with apps for errands, movie times, and events.
Get yourself in shape with fitness programs, or
take a break and find the best restaurants in
town. No matter how you want to use your iPhone or
iPod Touch, Best iPhone Apps helps you unlock your
glossy gadget's potential. Discover great apps to
help you: Get work done Connect with friends Play
games Juggle documents Explore what’s nearby Get
in shape Travel the world Find new music Dine out
Manage your money ...and much more!
  Getting Started with WidgetKit Sagun Raj
Lage,Prakshapan Shrestha,2021-05-11 Develop handy,
UI/UX friendly and eye-pleasing widgets using the
brand new WidgetKit. Apple’s brand new widgets
allow iOS users to work with their favorite apps
in the home screen of their iPhone or iPad without
even opening the app! Join us in this exciting
journey as we explore the APIs introduced in
Apple’s WidgetKit framework. You'll dive into the
human interface guidelines (HIG) for creating
widgets and review the recommendations Apple gives
to developers for developing widgets with
intuitive, easy-to-learn, and consistent user
interfaces. In addition, you’ll take a look at
some SwiftUI views that are useful not only in
creating widgets for iOS apps, but also for
creating iOS apps themselves. You’ll put
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everything you learn into practical application by
actually writing code and creating widgets. Get a
clear view of how everything works so that you’re
able to incorporate widgets into your real-world
projects authentically and successfully. What
You'll Learn Configure widgets and make them talk
to APIs using URLSession Work with timelines and
event handling in widgets Fetch content from a
remote server and display the data in a widget
Make content dynamic both remotely and locally Who
This Book Is For iOS developers working in the
Apple ecosystem with a basic understanding of
SwiftUI.
  Assembly Bills, Original and Amended California.
Legislature. Assembly,1959
  Ios Succinctly Ryan Hodson,2017-02-05 iOS
Succinctly is for developers looking to step into
the sometimes frightening world of iPhone and iPad
app development. Written as the companion to
Objective-C Succinctly, this e-book guides you
from creating a simple, single page application to
managing assets in a complex, multi-scene
application. Advanced features such as localizing
application UI, and working with the Audio Toolbox
and AVAudioPlayer frameworks are also covered. If
you're looking for the fastest way to get up and
running with iOS development, forget about the
1,500+ pages of documentation in the iOS Developer
Library. This is the only resource you need.
  Developing Inclusive Mobile Apps Rob
Whitaker,2020-04-26 By failing to consider those
with needs different to ourselves, we are telling
these people they are not welcome in our app, and
therefore that technology as a whole, is not for
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them. This is not hyperbole—23% of people in the
US with a registered disability aren't online at
all, that's three times more likely than the
general population. When asked why they're not
online, disabled respondents say their disability
prevents them or that using the internet is too
hard. To help your apps combat the issue of
digital exclusion, this book covers considerations
and tools mobile developers, or anyone creating
mobile experiences, can use to make mobile work
better for those with disabilities—mental or
physical—and how to create a better experience for
everyone. Software is not made up of cold,
unthinking algorithms. Software is a craft in the
truest sense of the word, and one of the greatest
tools you can have as a craftsperson is empathy
for the people who will be using your app. Each
one of whom is an individual with different
abilities, experiences, knowledge, and
circumstances. What You'll Learn Create mobile
experiences that work for as many people as
possible Incorporate a worldview of accessibility
and customer service into your design Work with
accessibility tools and techniques commonly
available for developers Who This Book Is For
Mobile developers working solo or as part of a
team. UX designers, quality engineers, product
owners, and anybody working in mobile.
  Riley Unlikely Riley Banks-Snyder,2016-09-22
Riley Unlikely is the inspiring story of Riley
Banks, who first traveled to Kenya at age 13, and
has been back every year since bringing backpacks
of school supplies and hygiene kits for young
girls, developing relationships and friendships,
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and is currently, as a young millennial, raising
money to build a complete learning complex in
Kibwezi, Kenya for those who have nothing. At age
sixteen Riley learned that, because of a rare
medical condition, she would never be able to have
her own children. Devastating news to most young
women, especially those who love children and have
always dreamed of having their own family. But
Riley’s response was: Kenya has given me a
thousand children. Riley’s stories of her trips to
Kenya, her struggles to figure out how to best
serve and care for these people she has fallen in
love with, and her own unexpected health issues
are funny, compelling and gripping. Readers will
find that God writes surprising stories in the
lives of those who follow Him. Hard to put down,
Riley Unlikely will inspire you to pursue your
dreams and make a difference in your own world—and
around the world.
  Academiae Caesareae Leopoldino-Carolinae naturae
curiosorum ephemerides ,1695 Miscellanea curiosa
sive ephemeridum medico-physicarum Germanicarum
Academiae Caesareo-Leopoldinae Naturae Curiosorum
  Miscellanea Curiosa Medico-Physica Academiae
Naturae Curiosorum sive Ephemeridum Medico-
Physicarum Germanicarum Curiosarum [Cum tabulis
aeneis] [Anonymus AC10681805],1713
  Miscellanea Curiosa medico-physica academiae
naturae curiosorum, sive Ephemeridum Medico-
Physicarum Germanicarum Annus sextus et septimus,
Anni MDCLXXV. & MDC LXXVI. Deutsche Akademie der
Naturforscher,1695
  The Dark Queens Shelley Puhak,2022-02-22
National Bestseller “A well-researched and well-
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told epic history. The Dark Queens brings these
courageous, flawed, and ruthless rulers and their
distant times back to life.”--Margot Lee
Shetterly, New York Times-bestselling author of
Hidden Figures The remarkable, little-known story
of two trailblazing women in the Early Middle Ages
who wielded immense power, only to be vilified for
daring to rule. Brunhild was a foreign princess,
raised to be married off for the sake of alliance-
building. Her sister-in-law Fredegund started out
as a lowly palace slave. And yet-in sixth-century
Merovingian France, where women were excluded from
noble succession and royal politics was a blood
sport-these two iron-willed strategists reigned
over vast realms, changing the face of Europe. The
two queens commanded armies and negotiated with
kings and popes. They formed coalitions and broke
them, mothered children and lost them. They fought
a decades-long civil war-against each other. With
ingenuity and skill, they battled to stay alive in
the game of statecraft, and in the process laid
the foundations of what would one day be
Charlemagne's empire. Yet after the queens'
deaths-one gentle, the other horrific-their
stories were rewritten, their names consigned to
slander and legend. In The Dark Queens, award-
winning writer Shelley Puhak sets the record
straight. She resurrects two very real women in
all their complexity, painting a richly detailed
portrait of an unfamiliar time and striking at the
roots of some of our culture's stubbornest myths
about female power. The Dark Queens offers proof
that the relationships between women can transform
the world.
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  Flecks of Gold Alicia Buck,2010 Mary Margaret is
not the type of girl to fall in love - especially
after seeing what a string of bad relationships
has done to her mother. That's why it's so weird
when Mary finds herself strangely attracted to
Kelson, a guy at her new school. It's almost . . .
unnatural. What she doesn't know is that she's
been put under a spell. and when Kelson kidnaps
Mary's mother and takes her to his home world,
Mary will have to rescue her by relying on
something she never knew existed - magic. Flecks
of Gold is an enchanting blend of fantasy, action,
and even a little romance. Get lost in this world
where magic is commonplace and danger lurks where
you least suspect it.
  La Secchia Rapita Alessandro Tassoni,1827
  Echoes Maeve Binchy,2008-11-04 An emotional
story of love, betrayal, friendship, and family
from #1 New York Times bestselling author Maeve
Binchy. David Power and Clare O'Brien both grew up
dreaming of escape from the battered seaside town
of Castlebay, Ireland, but they might as well have
had the ocean between them. David is the cherished
son of a prosperous doctor, while Clare lives with
her large family behind their faltering store,
longing for a moment of quiet to study. When they
both go to university in Dublin—he as a matter of
course, she on a hard-won scholarship—their worlds
collide. They find freedom in each other—until the
families, lovers, and secrets they left in
Castlebay come back to haunt them... “Laughter and
tears, it’s what Binchy does best.”—San Francisco
Chronicle Book Review “The Castlebay Maeve Binchy
creates is a marvelous place.”—The New York Times
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Book Review
  Oro de Honduras: antología Ramón Rosa,1948
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the beauty of literature and artistry envelop your
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